akura @

ngineering &

urwzging

May 16, 2014

Kate Pickford

Colorado Division of reclamation,
Mining and Safety

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, Colorado 80203

RE: Incas Mine, Permit No. M-1986-076 Temporary Cessation, TC-01

Dear Kate:

I am in receipt of the letter dated May 1, 2014 concerning the removal of cyanide and hazardous waste.
We are in agreement to the removal of and appropriate disposal of the barrels of cyanide and any other
hazardous chemicals stored in the mill building at the site by July 14, 2014.

Sincerely,

NI

Paul F. Martin

Designing for Your Future
125 West Main Street, Suite A - Farmington, New Mexico 87401
Phone: 505-364-2139 - Fax: 505-564-2310
sakuraf@sakuraeng.com



